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The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on June 11th, 2019 at 7:00 pm.  Present: Jason Rosing, Ed Clem, Wayne Jacobson, Al Bergquist and Heather Anderson.  Absent: Ann Hixson and Jerry Johnson.  The minutes from May 14th, 2019 were reviewed and approved by a motion by Al Bergquist and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.   The treasurer, Ann Hixson, was unable to attend the meeting.   It was discussed the treasurer’s report be postponed until her return.  Wayne Jacobson did make that motion with Al Bergquist affirming the motion.
Christian Ernst, a resident of Lake Eunice Township who lives on Nelson Road was present to discuss the upcoming road project involving Nelson Road.  Mr.  Ernst advised there is still flooding on the bottom of the hill.  Discussion was held with the resident and the board in regards to the project and the expectations.
Bids were opened for the Project on Nelson Road and Nelson Market Road.  
Danny Olson			$70,000
Scott Hendrickson		$ 68,250.50
A discussion was held in regards to the bids for Nelson Road and Nelson Market Road.   Scott Hendrickson was available to discuss the specifics. Ed Clem made a motion to accept the lowest bid, which was offered by Scott Hendrickson with Wayne Jacobson seconding the motion.  Scott Hendrickson advised he would be starting this project the end of July 2019 or the first part in August, 2019.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Minnesota DNR has contacted Lake Eunice Township about having a community meeting at the townhall facility.  The meeting would be in regards to Lake Maud and Lake Eunice and the Northern Pike.  The DNR wants feedback from the residents in regards to possible changes to Northern Pike regulations.   This was discussed by the board and approved by a motion from Ed Clem and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.  Heather Anderson will communicate the date and time of the meeting and post as needed.  
Chloride treatment for townships roads will begin on June 20th, 2019.

The annual population and household estimates for Lake Eunice Township have been completed by the Minnesota State Demographic Center.  
April 1st, 2018 population estimate is 1,676
April 1st, 2018 household estimate is 714
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:40 pm by Wayne Jacobson and seconded by Al Bergquist.
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